
 

Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Things to look forward to next week : 

 

 Covid Testing 

Please continue to follow Gov-

ernment guidance. Anyone 

with symptoms must be tested 

with a PCR test booked online 

or by phoning 119. If the test is 

negative, then children can re-

turn to school.  

 

 

 

Enrichment Clubs Next Half Term 

All enrichment clubs are free  

Please book by emailing bearpark@durhamlearning.net 

or phone 0191 384 8958 between 1pm and 3pm 

October half term holiday is 25th October to 29th October 2021. School reopens on Monday 1st 

November 2021.  

Children break up for Christmas on Thursday 16th December 2021.  

Monday Shaun’s motor skills groups 

Please bring your poppies into school today 

Storyteller Adam Bushnell in school 

Tuesday Yoga with Christine  

Rec/Y1 Lego Club and KS2 Book Club 

Wednesday Music Workshops for Years 2,3 and 5.  

Year 4 Parents Stay and Read session 9am  

KS2 Cookery Club and Rec/KS1 Football Club 

Thursday Class 5 - Year 6 swimming 

Friday Non uniform Colour Day- wear a bright colour- How unique can you be? 

LAST DAY- children return on Monday 1st November  

Tuesday Book Club with Mr Donkin and Miss 
Hutton 

  
  

Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 
  
  
  

Craft Club with Miss Wallace and Miss 
Thomas 

  

Reception/Y1/Y2 

Wednesday Football Club with Mrs Stones and Mr 
Cowey 

  
  

Y5/Y6 
  
  

Thursday Dance Club from Gemma’s Sports 
Partnership 

  

Y1/Y2 


